
The Story of Hagar 



Welcome: 

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning!   Thank you for choosing to 

spend Sunday morning with us.   In your bulletin you will find a Connect 

Card.  For those who are visiting with us, we would be honoured if you 

would complete a Connect Card to let us know that you were here.  For 

those who consider NGCC their home Church, the Connect Card can be 

used to request information, submit a prayer request or connect with the 

pastoral or administrative staff.  Completed Connect Cards can be placed 

in the offering plate. 

Visitor bibles can be found at the table at the back of the sanctuary.  

Kindly return them to the table when the service is over.  If you do not 

have a Bible and want one, please contact the Church office.        

Today: 

We welcome the Babcock family back to our Church this morning.  

Pastor Dean and Steffi and their family have been working in Malawi 

as missionaries.  Pastor Dean will be sharing what God has been doing 

in Malawi and their time in Canada. 

Today is Benevolent Sunday.  In lieu of supporting the Church 

Benevolent Fund, we would be honoured  if you would consider 

supporting the Babcock family in their work.  Information about how 

to do that is in your bulletin. 

Children’s Ministry Directions  

We offer a children’s ministry for kids from 3-12.   

Children are dismissed to their program, midway through the service, 

after the children’s moment.  Parents of younger children are invited to 

accompany their children to their class to sign them in.  Snacks are served 

as part of the Kids Worship program.  Please let us know if your child has 

allergies. 

The service  video is broadcast into the foyer and that area is available for 

kids and little ones who need more room to move.  Parents are asked to 

stay with their kids in the foyer as it is not supervised.  



Connect This Week:  

Monday: Board Games @ Church.  Come and get your (board) game on!  

Games start at 6 PM, but you can come and go as your schedule allows.  

The evening wraps up when the games end, usually 9:30 PM or so.  Kids 

are welcome.  This event is done in conjunction with Meeples to Go and is 

an outreach to our community were we welcome people who like to play 

board games into our Church.  For more information, please see Pastor 

Liz.  Please note that this is the  

Tuesday: Prayer 11AM in the Sanctuary.   Join us for a time of prayer.  

Prayer time is informal and you can come and go as needed, but generally 

wraps up by 12 PM.  If you have a prayer request you can fill in a Connect 

Card and put it in the prayer baskets at the front of the church or call the 

Church office at 613-258-4815 x 100 or email at office@ngccfm.ca.  

Wednesday:  Christmas Carolling at  Jonsson’s Independent from 6-8 PM 

in support of the Kemptville Salvation Army Kettle Campaign.  Everyone 

welcome. 

 

For more info about our weekly activities and connection opportunities 

go to www.ngccfm.ca/small-groups    

Thank you for supporting the  

Thankyou to everyone who was part of 

the 2019 Campaign! Approximately 

2,100 bags were collected to make 

Christmas hampers and stock the food 

bank for the coming year.  This 

wonderful result would not have been 

possible without your prayers and hard 

work.  Thank you for your support! 



Up & Coming Events and Information: 

 

 

Help Needed—Church Cleaning 

In order to be good stewards of the Church’s financial resources: 

the leadership have opted to ask the Church congregation to 

volunteer to clean the building on a weekly basis rather than have 

paid cleaners.   

Going forward you can assist by signing up for one of the five 

available tasks.  Training will be provided.  The sign up sheet is in 

the foyer. Time required to perform each task ranges from 20 –90 

minutes. 

If you have any questions, you can contact the Church office at 613-

258-4815 x 100.  

  
 

December 24th @ 6:30 PM 

Join us for an hour long family friendly service. 

End of Year Donations 

Please note that the last day to  put a donation in the offering plate 

and have it count for a tax receipt in 2019 will be Sunday December 

29th.  Online donations received by the bank before 11:59 PM  on 

December 31st will be counted in 2019.  Donations received 

afterwards will be counted in 2020.  If you have any questions, 

would like more envelopes or need more information about online 

or automatic tithing options please see Susi in the Church office.   

Thank you for your financial partnership with the Church and God’s 

work in this community. 



Contact Us: 

 
 
 
Street/Mailing Address: 
2659 Concession Rd., P.O. Box 1685, Kemptville, ON   K0G 1J0 
(located between Kemptville Hospital and South Branch 
Elementary School)  

 

    Telephone:                Fax: 

     613-258-4815                613-258-0434 

 

  E-mail Us: 

Rev. Thomas Eng (Lead Pastor) Rev.  Liz  Stewart (Associate Pastor) 
pastor@ngccfm.ca   liz@ngccfm.ca 

Church Office—Susan Hoftyzer Treasurer—Margaret Robertson 
office@ngccfm.ca   treasurer@ngccfm.ca   

Connect Online Via: our website at www.ngccfm.ca or visit iTunes 

or the Google Play store to download our free app. 
 

www.facebook.com/ngccfm 

 

Did you know that there is a digital version of the bulletin? 

Go to www.ngccfm.ca/connect to sign up to receive the electronic 

version of the bulletin, prayer requests and other church news. 

North Grenville Community Church is a congregation of the Free 

Methodist Church in Canada.  More information about our 

denomination can be found at www.fmcic.ca. 

Our Mission:  

To be a loving and healthy community reaching 

others by knowing, loving and serving God. 

Our Vision: 

To live and love like Jesus (with Jesus) 

Office Hours: 

Tuesday—Friday 10 AM—4 PM 

Church Service:  

Sunday at 10:30 AM 


